
Web Site News As Of July 20, 2005 

  

Welcome to the SBC Midwest Performance Measurements web site. 
June 2005 performance results for SBC Midwest performance measurements are now 
available.  

  

Please Note: 

•         Per the agreement reached in the 2005 SBC Midwest Billing Collaborative, 
effective with June 2005 results, PM’s 14, CB 4, and CB 5 will no longer be 
reported. 

• In accordance with the Ohio Commission PUCO Order issued 2/23/05 in Case 
No. 00-942-TP-CLI agreed to by the PM Collaborative, effective with June 
2005 results, PM 17.1 – Post to Bill Notification Timeliness and PM 126 – Bill 
Accuracy have been implemented, and PM 17 is no longer subject to remedy.  

• PM 100 results for Illinois, Indiana, Michigan, and Oho that were to be 
discontinued with May 2005 results in accordance with the Ohio Commission 
PUCO Order issued 2/23/05 in Case No. 00-942-TP-CLI agreed to by the PM 
Collaborative were inadvertently reported due to a processing error.  This 
measure has now been discontinued effective with the reporting of June 2005 
results.   

 


